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Dear Friend of John Rogers Elementary, 

John Rogers Elementary School is having its annual auc;on on March, 24th, 2017, and we are 
hoping that you can help us by dona;ng an item or service from your business.  Our school has 
been a vital part of the Northeast SeaHle community for over 60 years, with the 350+ children at 
John Rogers represen;ng a rich diversity of families who live, work and play in the Lake City, 
Meadowbrook, Sand Point, Ravenna and Wedgwood neighborhoods. 

By dona;ng to our auc;on, you will help John Rogers con;nue its vision to have “EVERY student 
seen, engaged, challenged and growing!”  Funds generated by our auc;on provide for a variety 
of things not covered by our school district’s budget.  Auc;on funds from 2015 helped fund our 
school counselor, tutoring programs, art and science enrichment, library books, classroom sup-
plies and community and family events, as well as several programs that provide addi;onal as-
sistance for the large number of families at our school who are eligible for free or reduced priced 
lunches. 

The families at John Rogers appreciate any support you can offer and as part of the community, 
we strive to support you in turn.  We will list your business as a donor in our event catalog, 
which is viewed by some 500 individuals.  John Rogers Elementary School PTA is a 501(c)(3) or-
ganiza;on, and your dona;on may be tax deduc;ble to the extent allowed by law.  The PTA’s 
Federal Tax ID number is 91-1154646. 

To make a dona;on of an item or service or to place an ad in our auc;on catalog, please return 
the enclosed dona;on form no	later	than	February	10,	2017	to: John Rogers PTA Auc;on, 4030 
N.E. 109th Street, SeaHle, Washington, 98125.  Please contact Janay Nowlin or Lori Campion Auc-
;on Co-Chairs, for item pick-up.   

Thank you in advance for your generous support and for making a difference in the lives of our 
children! 

Sincerely, 

John Rogers Elementary PTA 

Janay Nowlin, Auc;on Co-Chair 
Telephone:  206-819-6892 
Email: janaynowlin@yahoo.com  

Lori Campion, Auc;on Co-Chair 
Telephone: 206-679-8806 
Email: loricampion@gmail.com 



Janay Nowlin, 206-819-6892
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